
Greetings Grand Secretaries, 
Please share this information on your jurisdiction websites.  
  
We ask that those planning to travel to Washington DC, and may be thinking about a tour of the Perry 
Belmont House, make tour reservations before or when individuals are making travel 
arrangements.  The Perry Belmont House is quite a popular and busy meeting/event venue and we want 
to do our best to accommodate tours for our membership that would not conflict with a scheduled 
event. 
  
Thank you for your assistance, 
  
Yours in Service 

Kelly L. O’Malley  
Right Worthy Grand Secretary Protem 
1618 New Hampshire Ave. NW 
Washington, DC 20009 
rwgsecretary@easternstar.org 
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